
 

 

10-06-2023 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parent, 

The school will observe Eid-ul-Adha holidays from Tuesday, 27th June 2023 to Friday, 30th June 

2023.  However, the school office will resume functioning from Monday, 3rd July 2023 for the 

convenience of parents. 

Heartiest greetings to all on this festive occasion of Eid-ul-Adha. 

With Best regards, 

 

Principal 

 


